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Note from the President  
 
ALDO CUCCURULLO TROPHY – SATURDAY 13 NOVEMBER, TE WHAEA PARK,  

NEWTOWN – CHANGE OF PLAN for Aftermatch Event 
 

As you are all aware, Saturday 13 November is the annual football match between  

Club Garibaldi and Club Italia, Nelson. 
 

To support our boys, please be at Te Whaea Park, Newtown at 2.30pm for kick-off. 
 

We have advertised that all those attending the After-Match dinner that evening  

please bring a plate or two of food to help feed our guests – however, due to the new  
Covid-19 Rules this has had to change: 

 
For those of you who have replied you are coming to dinner, there is no need to bring  

a plate anymore.  The Club will provide the dinner for all the players, and all financial  
members. As mentioned, we have restrictions on numbers and we are almost now at  

full capacity. So if you haven’t replied yet and are intending to come along, please  

RSVP to Josephine 9348720 or Maria 3838476 no later than Saturday 30 October.   
 

Please note, you may be on the “wait list”! For those of you who have replied, thank you.  We do ask if for 
some reason your situation changes and you can’t make the dinner after all, that you let Josephine or Maria 

know ASAP, so we can let those on the Wait list get the opportunity to attend. We also advise as per the 

Covid rules “ if you are not feeling well on the day, please stay away” Also, we ask everyone be at the 
clubrooms by 6pm – to be seated for dinner at 6.30pm please.  Thank you. 

 
We look forward to a great weekend of entertaining football, meeting up with our Nelson friends and forming 
new friendships.  
            

Linda De Gregorio 
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Children’s Christmas Party – Sunday 21 November 

 
This will be held at the Clubrooms on Sunday 21  
November starting at 11am.   

 
This year we’ve got a special visit from Mother  

Fairy and her Elf.  The children will be entertained  

with games, activities and face painting.   
 

Of course, lunch will be served and then the  
moment we all wait for – Santa’s visit. 

 

Nonni’s – you are welcome to bring your  
grandchildren along (10 years and under), even if  

their parents’ are not Members.   
 

Also, we ask that each family bring a small gift for  
their child to put into Santa’s sack 

 

Please RSVP to either Josephine 9348 720 or Maria 3838476 (and leave a message).  We would 
appreciate replies before Wednesday 17 November please.  Thanks. 
 
 

Seniors Christmas Lunch – Sunday 5 December  
 
For all our members 65 years and over, our annual Christmas lunch will take place on Sunday 5 December at 

the Clubrooms – starting at 12 Noon. 

 
A 3-course lunch will be served, and entertainment will be provided.  This is a great opportunity for our older 

members to catch up with each other in a relaxed and enjoyable environment.   
 

Please RSVP your attendance to the lunch to either Josephine 9348 720 or Maria 3838476 before 
1 December so we can arrange catering.  Thank you. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



Annual General Meeting 
 

This was held on 24 October.   
 

We would like to welcome Lisa Muollo who has volunteered to join the  
Social Committee – thanks Lisa for making yourself available.   

I know you’ll enjoy working with the team. 

 
We did not receive any new nominations for positions on the Club’s Executive  

Committee / Trustees.  Maybe next year???   
 

 
The Executive and Trustees remain the same and I thank them all: 

 

President: (1 year) Linda DeGregorio 
Vice President:  Alfonso Basile 

Secretary:  Marco Costa 
Treasurer:  Raphael Mollo 

Exec Committee: Rex Da Vanzo, Frank Basile, Larry Greco, Maria Colucci, Victoria Cacciappoli 

Trustees:  Vic Criscillo, Robin Page 
 

We also wish to thank Dean Soldera for all his hard work in getting the Club’s finances invested. The Minutes 
of the AGM will be made available at the Clubrooms in due course. 

 

 
Club Garibaldi Facebook page 
 
Please check it out and “Like” it.   

 
https://www.facebook.com/ClubGaribaldi/ 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Saturday 13 November  Aldo Cuccurullo Memorial Trophy 
 
Sunday 21 November   Children’s Christmas Party 
 
Sunday 5 December   Senior’s Christmas lunch  
 
Friday 31 December   New Year’s Eve Party 

 


